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2013 

Meeting Dates 
 

*Board Meets Monthly on 

the 1st Monday at 7:00pm 
*(Except September, meet 

on Last Monday in August) 

 

 

 
Membership Meets 

Monthly on the 2nd 

Wednesday at 7:30pm 

VFW Post # 3324 

E. 6th Avenue 

Runnemede, NJ 08078 
 

THE OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER 

President’s Message 
 

I hope that this Newsletter finds you healthy and happy! 
        Fall is finally here and Summer is all but over! 
 
We had a good time in early July at the PACC/Phillies tail-
gate party. The food, fun, and game were great! 
        
 Our “99th” Annual PACC Family Picnic was held on July 
27th. It was a fantastic time. The weather could not have 
been better. A special thanks go out to all who helped to 
make it a huge success. Some photos from the picnic are on 
page# 4 of this newsletter. 
 
Our Annual Membership Christmas Party will be held on 
December 22nd this year. I hope to see you there. 
         
   Keep up to date about PACC events, just visit our website 

                         www.pacc1914.org 
Until next time, 
Be Happy, and Stay Healthy! 

Joe 

Visit the PACC website on the Internet, for up to date information at:  
http://www.pacc1914.org 
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PACC  99th Annual Family Picnic   

The “Rick Gazda Band” performing for the PACC Family Picnic on July 27th, 2013 at the JCC Camp in Medford, NJ 
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IN MEMORIAM  
Walter Lyszkiewicz  1925-2013 

 
Funeral Visitation 

Members meet at the Funeral Home (½) hour 
after the start of the viewing, as reported in 
the newspaper. 
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Sick Report 
 
 

Dan Desmond 
Bob Maciejewski, Sr 

Walt Malinowski 
 
 

Contact Tim Popiolek at 609-680-5787 
or Walt Piatek at 856-767-4284  

“Get Well” wishes in the form of a card will sent. 

 

Meeting Speaker’s Schedule 
 

 
No Speakers Scheduled  

 

 

 
Pinochle Tournament News 

New Season Starts on  Sept. 16th, 2013          

Games begin   
at 7:30pm Monday Nights! 

(8:00pm on Board Meeting Nights) 
For more info contact: 
John Mojta, Chairman 

856-234-0143 

CORRESPONDENCE: 
 

POLISH AMERICAN 

CITIZEN’S CLUB 

OF 

CAMDEN COUNTY 

PO BOX 344 

OAKLYN, NJ  08107 

-or- 

Email us at: 

mail@pacc1914.org 

 

If you have email, 

please send a message 

to: 

mail@pacc1914.org 

 

We will add you to our 

email list. 

 

The PACC Newsletter 
Is 

Published 3 times a year 
in 

January, May,  
and 

September 
 

Are You Moving? 
Please let us know in  
advance so that you  

may continue to 
receive this Newsletter. 

 
Send notice to: 

POLISH AMERICAN  
CITIZENS’ CLUB 

PO BOX 344 
OAKLYN, NJ  08107-0344 

-or- 
Email us at: 

mail@pacc1914.org 

 

**** UPCOMING EVENTS **** 

The PACC Membership Christmas Party will be held on Sunday,  

December 22nd from 3:00pm to 7:00pm. Music by the  “Music Box Band”. 

4 Hour Open Bar, Catered Buffet, and Music .   

Donation: $10.00 per person (Member & 1 Guest) and is limited to 95 people.  

Tickets are first come, first served! 
For tickets and or more information, contact : 

Dan Steiner at (856)468-1215 or Larry Gasperone at (856)854-4610 

(See Flyer Enclosed with this Newsletter) 

PACC MEMBERSHIP CHRISTMAS PARTY 

 

*IMPORTANT DUES NOTICE* 
The following changes to the By-Laws were approved by the membership at 

the February 2013 meeting and apply to all current and former members. 
 
 

SECTION I - DUES AND PAYMENTS 
 

4) Current yearly dues must be paid by March 1st, any dues not paid by April 15th will be  
     assessed a late fee of $5.00. Any member not paying dues by April 30th, will forfeit his 
     membership. 
 
5) Any former member applying for re-instatement will pay any dues in arrears plus a  
    $15.00 penalty. 
 
6) Only one re-instatement will be permitted. 
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The “Old Neighborhood”  Do  You Remember? 

Do you any have great memories of the old neighborhood in photographs that you would like to share with fellow members in 
future PACC Newsletters? For example, the Pulaski Day Parade, Street Scenes, Neighborhood Sports, PACC Socials, PACC 
Events, etc. Just as long as it pertains to the “Old Neighborhood”  You may submit them to us.  

We will scan them into a computer file for future newsletters and return the photograph(s) to you unharmed.  
Please contact  Rich Kozieja or Larry Gasperone for more info or email photos to: mail@pacc1914.org 

“Old Neighborhood” Photographs Needed! 

Installation of PACC Officers for 1954 (PACC 40th Anniversary Year) 

From L-R,  John Filipek,  Joe Dynakowski - President,   Marion Kosak - 1st VP,   Tony Lawrenz - Treasurer,  Walt Piatek - Recording Secretary. 

Mitchell Przywara - Financial Secretary,  Lawrence (Larry) Piontkowski - 2nd VP.                                               Courtesy of Walt Piatek 
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PACC Picnic Pictures   July 27th, 2013 

More photos from the Picnic are on our website at: www.pacc1914.org 

 POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS’ CLUB  NEWSLETTER 
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POLISH AMERICAN CITIZEN’S CLUB 
OF 

CAMDEN COUNTY 
- Presents - 

2013 MEMBERSHIP CHRISTMAS PARTY 
Sunday, December 22, 2013 

3:00 pm to 7:00 pm  

 - to be held at - 
RUNNEMEDE VFW POST #3324  

  E. 6th Avenue & Veteran’s Way 

Runnemede, NJ 08078 

 

Featuring the “Music Box Band” 
Donation:  $10.00 per person  (Member and 1 Guest) 

                               Includes: 

4 Hour Open Bar, Catered Buffet, and Music 

 

Admission is limited to “ 95” attendees  

Tickets are first come, first served! 
 

Last day to Purchase Tickets is: Wednesday December 11, 2013 
 

 

 
For More Info and Tickets Contact: 

 

Dan Steiner 856-468-1215 

-or- 

Larry Gasperone 856-854-4610 

 POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS’ CLUB  NEWSLETTER 


